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Location Land East Of The Leys Adderbury

Proposal Erection of 3 dwellings - (revised scheme of 19/00619/F)

Case Officer Bob Neville  
 

Organisation
Name Miss Lester

Address Westleigh,Tanners Lane,Adderbury,Banbury,OX17 3ER

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments As a resident of Tanners Lane we love living in the safe conservation area of Adderbury. We
are blessed with beautiful open spaces which contribute to animal habitats and the
enjoyment of all. We enjoy walking and drinking in the tranquility of the area when we walk
our dogs on a regular basis within the surrounds of this area. We are most disheartened to
learn that this is under threat, the properties would not only increase pollution but also be a
huge blot on the landscape. Tanners lane is not easily accessible for emergency vehicles and
this would also prove problematic along with the huge volumes of building materials that
would be delivered over 12-24 months. We live in an era in which our countryside is being
destroyed and littered with housing developments for material gain, this is no different.
What is a quiet area and the sole reason we moved here would become noisy,over-inhabited
and not only destroy our quality of life but the animals such as deer,owl and herons. Young
people are already struggling to access affordable housing and building excessive properties
like contributes towards the struggle. The inhabitants of the proposed three properties would
increase risk of accidents given increased vehicles and unnecessary traffic flow. Why should
our PUBLIC footpath be diverted, this is a public right of why that should remain so. The
thought of looking out of my window and not seeing the array of greenery saddens me. 400
year old oak trees are at risk because of ground works. Why would we risk the preservation
of our environment and safety for the erection of three 5 bedroom houses? This shows a
complete disregard for our community and is attributed to greed. I am strongly opposed to
these properties being built.
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